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Monday	7th	December	2020,	
	
Dear	Parents/Caregivers	of	Room	11,	
	
Well	the	end	of	year	is	nearly	upon	us.	It	has	been	a	busy	term	and	the	children	
have	enjoyed	all	our	exciting	events.	
	
This	is	to	remind	you	that	we	still	have:	
	
Room	11	shared	lunch/class	party	–	Wednesday	9th	December	12:00pm.		A	
small	food	item	would	be	appreciated	for	this.	
Middle	School	Final	Assembly	–	Monday	14th	December	10am.	
Reports	going	home	–	Monday	14th	December	
	
Could	you	also	take	the	time	to	have	a	look	for	any	books	that	may	belong	to	
the	school	and	return	them	with	your	child	to	school.	
	
Thanks	for	your	support	throughout	the	year.		I	would	like	to	wish	you	a	very	
Merry	Christmas	and	a	Happy	new	year.		
	
	
	
	
Best	regards	
Grant	Miller,		
Classroom	teacher	Room	11	
 


